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Arnold (HB 460) Act No. 69

Prior law required official correspondence sent by the office of alcohol and tobacco control
to be delivered in person in some cases, or by registered or certified mail to the applicant or
permittee at his business address, in other cases.

New law authorizes the correspondence to be delivered in person or by certified mail.

Effective upon signature of governor (May 16, 2014).

(Amends R.S. 26:87(A)(2), 98, 284(B), 295, and 919(A))


